Forest Service – Acquisition Management

Request for Approval of Deviation from National Solicitation Templates in Support of Incident Procurement

Acquisition Management (AQM) and Fire and Aviation Management (F&AM) personnel jointly develop and have the opportunity to provide input into the development of the national solicitation templates.  It is expected that this process will minimize the need for deviations after the templates have been published.  However, there may be unanticipated events that require deviations to the templates.  Requests for deviation should be submitted through this form to the Virtual Incident Procurement (VIPR) team at VIPR@fs.fed.us.
Name (Submitted By):      
Date Submitted:   /  /    
Unit:      
Phone: (   )    -    
E-mail Address:      
Describe the deviation request:

     
Describe the circumstance that necessitates the deviation:

     
Is the scope of the requested deviation National or Local?    FORMCHECKBOX 
 National 
 FORMCHECKBOX 
 Local
Please Explain:      
Once your request is received, a determination will be made as to whether this is a technical or AQM issue by the Fire Equipment, Services & Supply Acquisition Analysis (FESSAA) Team.  FESSAA will then coordinate within AQM or the CETT for review and recommendation.  The decision will be made by the Assistant Director, NIFC Operations and/or the Assistant Director, AQM.  If the recommendation is approved, the decision will include implementation steps.  
